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Public meeting scheduled on Highway 50 project

(KLZA)-- The Nebraska Department of Transportation will conduct at public
information open house regarding proposed improvements to Nebraska Highway
50 in Johnson County on Thursday, February 21.

The meeting will be held at the Tecumseh Fire Hall at 1110 Buffalo Drive from
5:00 - 7:00 P.M.

The proposal is to replace or resurface approximately 5.8 miles of Nebraska
Highway 50 in Johnson County. The work would begin approximately a
third-of-a-mile north of the south corporate limits of Tecumseh and extend 5.82
miles north which is approximately two miles north of the junction of Highways
50 and 41.

Construction could begin as early as the spring of 2021 and be completed by that
winter. The project would be constructed under traffic with lane closures
controlled with temporary traffic controls. Access for local traffic would be
maintained, but may be limited at times.

Nebraska Department of Roads personnel will be present to answer questions and
receive comments.

You can view the information regarding the project at the Nebraska Department
of Roads website and clicking on the “Tecumseh North” link.
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